
Thanks Rereata, the document has undergone a lot of thought and I agree with the principles projected 
but feel it is more a mission statement  than management plan of which many people will not be able to 
grasp due to its length and intellectual type of language used. 
 
On the positive side I am humbled by the efforts and intellect of those who have prepared the 
document who clearly have an intrinsic interest for better management and protection of Te Urewera. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Nigel 
 


